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July 30, 2025 

 

 

 

 

Lewis C. Blanchard, Chief of Staff 

Richmond County Sheriff’s Office 

 

Chief Blanchard, 

 

The Sheriff’s Office has been awarded an amount of money ($250,000) through the Aramark “Food 

Service Improvement Grant.”  According to contract documents signed during the previous 

administration, Aramark Correctional Services LLC has awarded a restricted grant to the Richmond 

County Sheriff’s Office for the purpose of investing in new kitchen equipment and to be used for other 

improvements to the kitchen of the Charles B. Webster Detention Center.   

 

I am pleased to inform you that we are in receipt of $250,000 from Aramark and have begun 

preparation in cooperation with the Procurement Department for the purchase of equipment and 

upgrades within the CBWDC Food Services area. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

 

 

Chester V. Huffman, Jr. 

 

Major Chester V. Huffman, Jr. 

Richmond County Sheriff’s office 

Charles B. Webster Detention Center 

706.399.2830 Cell 


